
We love you all and thank you for your continual prayer 
and support. Your friends, Timothy and Jennifer Bundy 
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Prayer Requests 
• For Jenn and Charles’ health 

during pregnancy and birth. 
• Amharic Language School. 
• For the Lord to give us 

wisdom, peace, and guidance 
as we look for where He wants 
us to plant a church. 

• We just finished moving into a 
new house that the Lord has 
wonderfully provided for us at 
a significantly cheaper rent 
during a tough financial period. 

Praises 

Apr 2025 

Pictures 
1. A surprise baby shower from 

Jenn’s family and friends! 
2. Enjoying Ethiopian coffee with 

the Bohmans as they visited us! 
3. Celebrating as our dear friend 

and personal assistant, Fromsa 
and his family, with their 
pastor’s full blessing, have 
committed to following us to 
plant a church and being my 
assistant in ministry! 

4. Our friends, Jamaal and 
Mohammed, graciously helped 
us for two weeks to fix up and 
move into our new house! 

WhatsApp: +1 (321) 360-9244 – Skype: +1 (423) 954-0318 – Timothy.Bundy@bimi.org – BIMI Missionary Acct #1643 

Sent out of Lancaster Baptist Church (Pastor Paul Chappell) – Sign up for update letters at tinyurl.com/EthioBundys 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 Greetings from Tim, Jenn, and Charles Bundy! We just had a wonderful 

Friday night Easter church service glorifying God in worship and hearing from His 
Scriptures the clear Gospel of Christ’s death, burial, and resurrection. Praise the Lord 
for HE IS RISEN! 

Our Amharic language school is going very well! It is continually 
compounding and becoming very complex. It is very exciting and fulfilling to 
communicate natively more and more. 

As Ethiopia’s inflation and cost of living have increased, we praise the 
Lord for providing us with some much-needed budget relief in allowing us to move to 
a new house with much cheaper rent. It was a bit of a fixer-upper, but with some tough 
love, elbow grease, and a few weeks of time and friends to help, we have now moved 
and settled into our lovely new home! We are so thankful for the Lord’s provision and 
blessings! 

I once again ask you to pray specifically for Jamaal and Mohammed. 
They have gone out of their way to be such a help and friends to us. They are devout 
Muslims who live at their mosque. Jamaal is actually the caretaker for his mosque. 
Jamaal has so far rejected the Gospel; however, Mohammed has just this week barely 
started to open up, asking a few questions, and allowing us to talk about Jesus. The 
Holy Spirit is at work! Please pray for both of them. It breaks my heart to see these 
dear friends of ours so committed to their religion, yet without any real relationship 
with their loving Father, Savior, and God. They’ll often excuse themselves to go do 
their prayers, and they’ll quickly lay down their rugs and passionately pray to Allah, 
begging for mercy from his wrath. Yet, I know from God’s Word that their prayers are 
unheard and their faith is in vain. Please pray for them and the majority of Ethiopia, 
lost to devoted religion, void of the fullness of salvation from Christ alone. 

Please pray that Jenn's 
pregnancy and Charles’s birth will go 
smoothly, that they will be healthy, 
and that the visa and citizenship 
process will proceed with no 
problems. We are so very excited! If 
you would like to send something from 
our baby registry, my parents will be 
bringing it all when they visit in August! 
amazon.com/baby-reg/jennifer-bundy-
july-2025-cocoa/2LP3ZVPB22U97 

An update from 
Timothy and Jennifer Bundy 

መልካም ፋሲካ በዓል 
Melkam Faseeka 
Happy Easter!!! 
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BIMI Africa Director, Eric 
Bohman, and his wife, Lori 
Bohman, came to visit us! 


